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Altar Flowers 
Thanks to all who are sponsoring altar flowers each Sunday. 
For 2021, we're thinking of having an online sign up option as well as the paper poster in the 
narthex. 
 
Sunny Thompson is stepping down from coordinating the altar flower logistics. 
Please thank her for her dedicated service and consider whether you might be the one to take 
over this behind-the-scenes role. 
 
Responsibilities of the Altar Flower servant include the following: 
 
-sending out payment reminders 
 
-acting as a liaison between LCS and the florist 
 
-communicating with the people sponsoring the flowers as to how they would like their 
celebration or memorial noted in the hard copy of the weekly Epistle and/or online media 
 
-coordinating with the Elders and Pastor if the flowers are to be given to someone in need of 
cheer 
 
If you feel that you can serve the Lord with gladness doing the above tasks, please contact 
Sage Veino. 
 

Worship Servants During and In-between Services 
Servants are needed to assist with in-between worship service cleaning, refreshing the 
communion elements, etc. to help spread the workload. Speak with Harry Hoyt or Kim 
MacLauchlan to express your interest. 
 
A huge round of applause to Alex Jordan who has been our online streaming hero, working 
tirelessly since March. He is ready to train folks in some of the technical procedures. Contact 
Alex to join the tech team. 
 
Banners 
Kudos to Carole Friedman for cross stitching names and to Elise Hopkins fixing the crowns to 
the new All Saints' Banner. This ministry is well adapted for social distancing. 
Speak with Andrea Hoyt to lend a hand in sprucing up the banners. 



Veils 
Colored veils were ordered to match the paraments for each church season.  
These cloth fabrics that cover the chalice, purificator, and paten are due to arrive soon. They 
were paid for using Memorial Gifts. 
 
 
It is a blessing to have more attendees in the sanctuary. However, with additional worship 
services come additional tasks. Please pray about how you, personally, are being called to 
serve at LCS either in-person or from home. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sage Veino 
Worship Chair 
 


